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Brian Gross Discusses EPA's PFAS Priorities With 
Law360

April 30, 2025

MG+M Partner Brian Gross was recently featured in Law360 discussing the US Environmental Protection Agency's 
newly announced list of 21 PFAS action items. The priorities reflect the agency's intent to establish a clearer liability 
and enforcement framework for PFAS manufacturers and product dischargers while also addressing protections for 
passive receivers such as wastewater treatment facilities.

Brian offers insight on the potential revival of previously withdrawn effluent limitation guidelines and highlights the 
continued uncertainty surrounding whether enforceable regulations will follow.

Read the full article (subscription required).

mgmlaw.com
Boston | Boston - State Street | Chicago | Dallas | Hattiesburg | Irvine | Jackson | Los Angeles | Madison County/St. Louis | Miami | New Jersey | New Orleans | New York | 

Providence | San Francisco | Walnut Creek | Wilmington

Attorney Advertising. This material is for general informational purposes only and does not represent our advice as to any particular set of facts; nor does it represent any undertaking to 
keep recipients advised of all legal developments. Prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome. © 2025 Manning Gross + Massenburg LLP

https://www.mgmlaw.com/team/brian-gross
https://www.mgmlaw.com/news-insights/brian-gross-discusses-epas-pfas-priorities-with-law360
http://www.law360.com/publicpolicy/articles/2331762/examining-the-epa-s-forever-chemical-plans

